
EYFS have been busy learning about their senses.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are the Reception girls with their 
good listening ears...we‟re making very 
good use of them.  

The Nursery children went on a 
„looking walk‟ to see what they 
could see through their coloured 
telescopes.  They saw Miss Collard 
and her class coming back from 
their walk. 

Kenzie and Lincoln saw the mynah 
in the tree.  Amber is looking for 
her Mummy.  

The Reception children focused on mixing colours to „see‟ what new colour they 
could make. We used the colour mixing glasses to experiment.  

Kenzo mixed red and 
blue lens. “That 
makes purple.”  

Harper mixed yellow 
and red lens.  “That 
makes orange.”  

Dougie mixed yellow 
and blue lens. “That 

makes green.” 

We also made shakers 
using different media to 
listen to what sounds 
they make.  Amber used  
clinker in her shaker and 
then we used them to 
dance around the setting.  


